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Dear Parent/Guardian 

GCSE Booster Sessions 

We will very shortly begin the final GCSEs. This letter outlines support arrangements offered 

during the examination period to support your child.  

Examinations begin Monday 16 May. Once these exams begin we will be offering booster 

sessions for students prior to the sessions. I would like to highlight that this is not the beginning 

of study leave for students. You will receive a letter in due course detailing when students will 

begin Study Leave.  

During the examination period there will be booster sessions offered prior to the exams. For 

morning exams these will begin at 8am. For afternoon exams these will begin at 11:20 (11:40 

on a Friday), with students able to access lunch at school using the normal school process.  

All students are expected to attend these booster sessions.  

• Students should attend school in full school uniform for all examinations.  

• Students should arrive promptly for these sessions, the morning sessions will begin at 

8am and students must be onsite by 8:15am, for the afternoon exam booster sessions, 

these will begin at 11:20am and students must be onsite by 11:30am (11:50 on a 

Friday). Students arriving after this will not be able to enter the booster sessions.  

• All students will be expected to register their attendance for the booster sessions on 

the morning.  

Staff from the subject areas will be available to support students with their final preparations 

before the exams. Refreshments will be provided for students during these sessions.  

I would like to take this opportunity to say how proud I am of Year 11 and to wish them luck in 

their final exam preparations.  

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor, via 

the school reception.  

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss B Davies 
Head of Year 11 
 

 

 

 

 


